FEB 0 7 1983

Docket No. 50-289

&

GPU Muclear Corporation
ATTN: Mr. H. D. Hukill
Vice President and Director of TMI-1
P.0. Box 480
Middletown, PA 17057

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection 50-289/82-21

This refers to your letter dated January 20, 1983, in response to our letter
dated December 9, 1982,

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented
in your letter. These actions will be examined during a future incpection of
your licensed program.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Origiual Signed By: /,-4 H[‘/ﬂug/ff‘/

Richard W. Starostecki, Director
Division of Project and Resident
Programs

et
R. J. Toole, Operations and Maintenance Director, TMI-1

C. W. Smyth, Supervisor, TMI-1 Licensing

E. G. Wallace, Manager, PUR Licensing

J. B. Lieberman, Esquire

G. F. Trowbridge, Esquire

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (PDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

Conmonwealth of Pennsylvania

Ms. Mary V. Southard, Co-Chairman, Citizens for a Safe Environment
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